
 
Minutes of Regular Meeting 

Iola Texas Board of Alderman 
June 14, 2022 

 
 

 
The Board of Alderman of the City of Iola, Grimes County, Texas, met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. at the Iola 
Community Center Building in Iola TX.  Members present: Mayor Christina Stover, presiding, Alderman present:     
Sammie Echols, Becky Evans, Wayne Cadro. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 Minutes for the regular meeting held on May 10, 2022, the Special meeting, and the Public Hearing Meeting 
held May 17, 2022 were read for approval.  Motion to approve by Becky Evans, seconded by Wayne Cadro. 
Motion carries unanimously. 
 
New Business was conducted: 
 
Wayne Cadro made a motion for the City of Iola to provide funds to the ICCU for the annual fireworks event to 
be held on the 4th of July in the amount of $250.00. Sammie Echols second the motion. Motion carries 
unanimously.  
 
The Council discussed paying and invoice from Texas Municipal League (TML) for $591.00 for membership 
renewal/dues. Becky Evans made a motion to approve seconded by Wayne Cadro. Motion carries unanimously. 
 
The Council discussed and reviewed the upcoming budget for the FY 21-22. No action was needed at this time.  
 
The Council discussed a budget amendment request for the FY 21-22. Motion to approve by Becky Evans, 
seconded by Wayne Cadro. Motion carries unanimously. 
 
The Council discussed possible additional EDAP funding for the WWTP. No action was needed at this time. 
 
The Council discussed the WWTP Project. No action was needed at this time. 
 
The Council discussed the Water Quality Management Plan Conformance review response letter for the Clean 
Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) review of Project # 10422-City of Iola. No action was needed. 
 
The Council discussed and considered a plan to collect information from every property owner regarding Waste 
Water Treatment Plan (WWTP) hook-ups. No action needed at this time.  
 
Finance Reports were considered for approval. Motion to approve by Becky Evans, seconded by Wayne Cadro.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
No citizens were present at the meeting. 
  
 
Meeting was adjourned at about 8:15 P.M.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted by __________________________________Donna Ray, City Secretary 


